
From:  George Williams  
To: ElectoralMatters Committee <ElectoralMatters.Co... 
Date:  15/02/2010 5:26 pm 
Subject:  RE: Additional question on notice 
 
My apologies, but I've not had a detailed look at the legislation, and so do not know the answer to that 
question. 
Regards 
 
George 
 
George Williams 
Anthony Mason Professor 
Australian Research Council Laureate Fellow 
Foundation Director, Gilbert + Tobin Centre of Public Law 
Faculty of Law, University of New South Wales 
 
Website:  www.law.unsw.edu.au/staff/WilliamsG/<http://www.law.unsw.edu.au/staff/WilliamsG/> 
 
From: ElectoralMatters Committee [mailto:ElectoralMatters.Committee@parliament.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Monday, 15 February 2010 3:41 PM 
To: George Williams 
Cc: Helen Minnican 
Subject: Additional question on notice 
 
Dear Professor Williams, 
 
During the recent public hearing held on Monday 1 February, Dr Twomey took a question on notice 
regarding the operation of particular State legislation. The Committee would be grateful if you could also 
provide a response to the question. Please find attached an extract from the transcript with the question 
highlighted. 
 
If you could provide a response to the Committee by Friday 19 February that would be much appreciated. 
 
Regards, 
 
Emma Wood 
Committee Officer 
 
Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters Secretariat 
Legislative Assembly 
NSW Parliament, Macquarie St, Sydney 2000 
Phone: (02) 9230 2161  Fax: (02) 9230 3309 
ElectoralMatters.Committee@parliament.nsw.gov.au<mailto:ElectoralMatters.Committee@parliament.nsw
.gov.au> 
 
This e-mail is solely for the named addressee and may be confidential. You should only read, disclose, 
transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the contents if you are authorised to do so. If 
you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, please notify the sender by e-mail immediately and then 
destroy any copy of this message. Except where otherwise specifically stated, views expressed in this 
e-mail are those of the individual sender. The New South Wales Parliament does not guarantee that this 
communication is free of errors, virus, interception or interference. 


